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Excellencies, 

Distinguished guests, 

Ladies and Gentlemen,  

 



Let me touch briefly on the Current State of Play. Despite members’ 

engagement and intensified efforts, only a limited outcome seem to be  

achieved. Even though this falls short of Members’ expectations, we 

nevertheless acknowledge and appreciate any positive outcomes.  Nairobi 

is not the end of the road, and we still have opportunities to preserve the 

Credibility of Multi-literal Trading system. 

Myanmar has always been very supportive of the multilateral trading 

system. In this regard, despite our supply-side constraints, Myanmar has 

already sent the notification on the acceptance of the Protocol of 

Amendment to insert the WTO Trade Facilitation Agreement into Annex 

1A of the WTO Agreement on 7 December. Myanmar has been striving to 

overcome our challenges and constraints, and we hope that international 

organizations, 



 


